
 

 
 
 
8 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning parents and carers 
  
The two school mobile phones that will be contactable throughout the day have changed since 
my previous email to you. 
 
They are now: 

07943167418   and   07385793083 

 
We will have these switched on for the whole day. 
  
Kind regards 

 
Miss Osborne 
Head of KS4 History 

 


